Chehalis Tribal Announcement

Chehalis Tribal Closure

Have a great Labor Day weekend!
Be safe!

Chehalis Tribe will close at 1:00PM
today, August 29, 2025!

Essential Services may remain
open at the department’s
discretion!

Thank you everyone for all you do
for us! We appreciate you!

Notice: Information displayed on this flyer, in email or on our website calendar is subject to change
without notice. Please refer to this flyer’s contact person for the latest update.




